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Early Alert Grades

In order to facilitate the adjustment of students to the rigors of Auburn University coursework, faculty teaching core courses must record
in Banner an early alert grade (https://auburnpub.cfmnetwork.com/B.aspx?Bookld=12617&Pageld=462137) for all students enrolled

in those classes one week prior to midterm. This process will permit students to seek tutoring or take other action before the drop
deadline.
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